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As a speech-language pathologist in the public schools, I support this measure and 

any other measure that funds the infrastructure and documentations kids and staff 

need to do the actual work of education. Documentation is of utmost importance, but 

should not pull our most skilled educators away from our neediest students. Allowing 

paperwork to transfer more seamlessly means that services and support for students 

will transfer with less 'down time' in between moves, and fewer hours spent copying 

and recreating paperwork. This is a change that will allow specialists and special 

educators to spend more of their time on students. 


